EDITORIAL

In this last issue of 2007, the team of volunteers of Global Missiology is happy to launch two new initiatives:

· a new section “Diaspora Study” and would like to welcome Linda Gross who will manage it.

· new editions of GM-Vietnamese will be launched in mid-October (delayed due to technical matters of font and format)

Not having a budget nor a sponsoring entity, please joint me in celebrating God’s faithfulness to the ministry of Global Missiology as a free online e-journal.

In anticipation, sometime in 2008, there will be GM-Spanish edition, additional titles of out-of-print books donated by outstanding missiologists such as Paul Hiebert, Ted Yamamori, etc.

Please enjoy this issue on the theme “Christianity and Muslim”

